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May 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Doctor: 

 

The Orthopaedic Trauma Association welcomes your participation at the 34th 

Annual Meeting of the Orthopaedic Trauma Association and the International 

Forum to be held at the Gaylord Palms Resort and Convention Center,  

October 17-20, 2018, in Orlando, Florida.    

 

We look forward to your participation at this important educational meeting. 

The leadership of the OTA recognizes the importance and benefits of sharing 

knowledge in a collaborative effort with our international colleagues to assist in 

the global delivery of a high standard of trauma care. 

 

If you have questions or require additional information that will facilitate the 

processing and approval of you visa, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Questions can be directed via e-mail to ota@ota.org or meyer@ota.org. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

William M. Ricci, MD 

President, OTA 

 

 
Kathleen Caswell, CAE 

OTA Executive Director 
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